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         WCPD Case Number:     20-13675  

 

         Date / Time Occurred:     May 21, 2020 at 6:23 p.m. 

 

         Location:        1200 block of Newell Avenue  

 

On May 21, 2020 at approximately 6:23 p.m., Walnut Creek Police Department received a 911 call regarding the 

sound of gunshots in the area the 1200 block of Newell Avenue.  Shortly thereafter, officers learned that two 

victims of a gunshot wound were dropped off at a nearby hospital.  At this time their condition is unknown.    

 

This investigation is in the early stages and information is limited at this point.  Additional details will be 

provided as they become available.  Based on preliminary information, investigators believe this is an isolated 

incident and do not believe there is an active threat to the community.    

 

If anyone has information regarding this incident please call Detective Leonard at 925-256-3523. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


